## **Revised Retirement Letter**

Carol Zuravin < CZuravin@sgcsd.net>

Fri 8/30/2024 12:28 PM

To:Tom Eagan <TEagan@sgcsd.net>;Susan Swartz <SSwartz@sgcsd.net> Cc:Jill Busman <JBusman@sgcsd.net>;Lynn Casey <LCasey@sgcsd.net>;Sharon Riggi <SRiggi@sgcsd.net>

Dear Susan and Tom,

I am writing to inform you that I am retiring on Saturday, September 28, 2024. My last day of work will be Friday, September 27, 2024 at the close of the business day, and I plan on keeping my health insurance. It has been wonderful working for the Scotia-Glenville School District and being part of the Glendaal Cardinal Family for the past 25 years. I will miss all my co-workers, friends, and especially the students and their families!

Best wishes for the continued success of our district faculty, staff, and students!

Carol Zuravin Carol Zuravin Glendaal Attendance Secretary 518-347-3600 Ext. 1631902